
It has been an exciting fortnight at Hampton College (Primary Phase), with our new reception children 

starting and our year 1 and year 2 children settling into their new classrooms, there has been a really 

positive buzz around the school.  Today also saw our KS1 children participating in the Hampton Fun 

Run for the first time.  There was a lovely atmosphere around the Fun Run site and I would like to 

thank Ms Byrne and her staff at Hampton Vale Primary School for organising such a truly wonderful 

event for all three Hampton schools and the wider community.   

 

Paul Jones, Head of School (Primary Phase) 

Names in clothes... 

Please ensure that all belongings brought into 

school are clearly marked with your child’s 

name. This includes all school clothing, bags, 

scooters etc.  Can you also ensure that children 

have spare clothing with them please? This 

does not have to be school uniform, just 

something to change into should the need 

arise.  We are always grateful to receive 

donations of spare clothing for the children if 

you have any unwanted uniform or old t-shirts 

and trousers at home that your child has grown 

out of. 

 Found... 

A black adult cardigan has been handed in to 

school which was found on Clayburn Road.  

Please contact the school office if you are 

missing it. 

Welcome Workshops & Literacy Workshops... 

A huge thank you to all parents and 

children who were able to attend our 

recent workshops - we really hope you 

found them useful.  For those who were 

unable to attend booklets are available 

from your child’s class teacher. 

Following on from this future dates for you 

to note: 

 

Wed 24 Sep 

Year 2 Literacy Workshop 

Squirrels Class 9.00am—10.00am 

Hedgehogs Class 10.30am—11.30am 

 

Wed 01 Oct 

Year 1 Literacy Workshop 

Owls Class 9.00am—10.00am 

Badgers Class 10.30am—11.30am 

 

Wed 08 Oct 

Reception Stay & Play  

Red Apples 9.00am—10.00am 

Green Apples 10.30am—11.30am 

 

19 September 

Fortnightly 

Issue 02 

Midday Supervisor Vacancies... 

We are currently looking to recruit two 

Midday Supervisors. The vacancy is for one 

hour a day, 5 days a week from 12noon 

until 1pm. This is a wonderful opportunity 

to become part of the Primary Phase Team 

for someone who enjoys supporting 

children at lunchtime with meals and 

playing outdoors.  Application packs are 

available from Mrs Debbie Williams and the 

closing date for applications is 12noon on 

Monday 29 September.  We look forward to 

receiving your applications. 

Parking and walking to school... 

Thank you to all our parents and children 

who are walking to school and helping to 

ease congestion.  Parents who need to park 

are advised to use the Library and Leisure 

Centre Car Park to ensure children’s 

safety.  Please can we ask that you do not 

park on Clayburn Road and send children 

across the road to school as this is causing 

congestion and endangering their safety. 

Many Thanks for your support with this.  As 

you will appreciate the safety of our 

children is paramount.    

Year 2 Production... 

Year 2 will be putting on a performance 

in June or July 2015 to celebrate their 

time in Key Stage 1 before moving into 

Key Stage 2.  Dates will be confirmed 

shortly and this will be a similar format 

to the reception and year 1 

performances at Christmas. 
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